
 

 
 
 

21st November 2014 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 9 Mock Tests in English, Maths and Science 
 
On the 2nd and 3rd December 2014, your child will be sitting their mock tests in English, Maths and 
Science. These tests are very important as access to GCSE pathways in Year 10 will be 
determined, in the first instance, by the results of these tests. 
 
Your child has been issued with a booklet that will help you and them to prepare for these tests. 
The school is also in the process of ordering English, Maths and Science revision booklets for every 
student in Year 9. These will be distributed to students once they have been received. 
 
As you are aware, good preparation is the key to success, so you are strongly urged to sit with 
your son or daughter and read through the booklet together.  It contains key information and 
advice. 
 
Key dates to note are: 
 

 Mocks tests in English, Maths and Science on 2nd and 3rd December 2014 
 Year 9 Parents’ Evening on Tuesday 10th February 2015 
 Year 9 Options Evening on Tuesday 3rd March 2015 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact the school if you have any queries or if there is anything you 
would like to discuss. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Mr McEvoy 
Assistant Headteacher – KS3 
 

 
 


